From: LT USCG (USA)
To: Young Brian; CDR USCG (USA)
Subject: RE: Rink’s review of NTSB factual report

Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:32:47 AM

o -

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Here ya go. The contract details will be entered into my finding of fact.

From: Young Brian <brian.young@ntsb.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11:06 AM

To: IR 0 UsCG (v I U5CG
(v -

Subject: [URL Verdict: Neutral][Non-DoD Source] Rink’s review of NTSB factual report

God morning,

I just talked to Rink and he had 3 comments regarding my report.

1. Rink said Bobby Blethen told him that he was a drill conductor and told Rink that he
conducted drills aboard the Emmy Rose.

2. Rink said although Bobby Blethen sr had never been in the laz, Rink had been in there
to test the laz bilge alarm. And others had been in there.

3. He said every crew member had signed a contract that included language that they
would not use drugs aboard. Said he gave these to you for all crew members. Could you
please send me the 4 from final trip.

I will review my factual report and send you updated paragraphs if any changes are made.
Thanks,
Brian
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